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Monday 10 October 2022

Mental Health Awareness Day

Wear comfortable clothes

Donate artificial plant

Tuesday 11 October 2022

Year 2 Fire Museum Trip

Monday 10 – Thursday 13 

October 2022

No after school clubs with Mr

Sinkinson

Tuesday 18 October 2022

Athlete Visit from GB Paralympic 

Sprinter Michael Churm

Thursday 20 October 2022

UV Disco

Nursery – Year 2 4:15pm-5:30pm

Y3 – Y6 5:45pm – 7:00pm

Friday 21 October 2022

Last day Autumn Term 1

7th October 2022

HARVEST ASSEMBLY
Well done to Year 4 for hosting our 
Harvest Assembly this year and thank 
you to our school community for your 
support.  
Oldham Foodbank has passed on its 
gratitude for your kind donations.

A note from the Headteacher
The PTA will be hosting a UV disco on Thursday 20th October in the school hall.  
Nursery to Year 2 children are invited to the first party at 4:15pm to 5:30pm. Pupils 
from Year 3 to Year 6 can attend our later party at 5:45pm to 7:00pm.  These are not 
fancy dress parties. We recommend that children choose clothing which will glow 
brightly under the UV light, including white or neon colours, the lighter or brighter 
the better. Neon accessories and neon face paints are encouraged. A glow stick will 
be provided with each ticket, as will refreshments and the chance to win prizes. 
Tickets are now on sale for £2.50, including refreshments you will need to purchase a 
ticket no later than Tuesday 18th October. To secure your tickets please either 
purchase them through the PTA Events page Crompton Primary PTA (pta-
events.co.uk) or by completing and returning the consent form we have sent via 
ParentMail, which must be returned to school in a clearly labelled envelope along 
with payment to your child’s class teacher. On the night, children are to be dropped 
off at the main entrance and collected under the canopy area.
Lara Beaumont, Headteacher

Mental Health Awareness Day
On Monday 10th October, it is Mental Health 
Awareness Day. We are asking that all children come 
to school in their own clothes, clothing that makes 
them feel comfortable, and appropriate footwear
for outdoors. The day will bring lots of great learning 
opportunities around the ‘5 Ways to
Wellbeing’. We would like to ask that, where possible, 
all families donate an artificial plant (any size)
to school. This is to support the development of 
Biophilia across all our learning spaces. 

Mr Sinkinson’s clubs will not run w/c 10th October.Parking Safely
We have had complaints 
that parents and carers
are mounting the curb 
when parking outside 
school and putting the 
safety of our pupils at 
risk.  Please do not park 
on curbs around school.  
Our footpaths should be 
safe for pupils to walk 
on.

http://www.crompton.oldham.sch.uk/

